Steve Flyte

The KGRI directional antenna installation has been overseen
by me and has been built and confirmed as installed
correctly in accordance with the specifications

reguired on the FCC Construction Permit dated 7/13/2015.

i have 42 vears experience as a broadcast engineer working
in AM FM TV and satellite installations and maintenance,

| currently hold an FCC General Class commercisl license, A Commercial
Telegraph Operator license and an Amateur Extra Class license.
Respectfully,
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Steve Flyte

STEVE FLYTE
FIELD ENGINEER - PACIFIC NORTHWEST

6108 Churchill Downs Dr. West Linn, OR 97068
c: 503 867 7409



